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There is no budget estimate for any of the work described. The
City has used nearly a half million dollar grant to come to this
point in a council file item that was initiated three years ago. How
can any of the recommendations be considered without having
any idea as to what the improvements in the various tiers will
cost? This is important as taxpayers want to know what the
OLYMPIC games will cost the City as taxpayers were promised
that no City funds would be needed and no new facility expenses
needed. Yet, with proposed changes in, for example, the
Sepulveda Dam basin, that appears to not be true. Remember that
there is meant to be transparency in government affairs. Because
the Olympic Committee operates outside of the City the public
has no idea as to what is happening and what agreements were
forged and what the CITY may be on the hook for. This is
important to those of us who worry that the City's financial
situation could be impacted by the Olympic Games. What is the
exposure of the City???



